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Here is an overview of my activities for the past quarter. 

I was nominated member-at-large of the NCR at the May AGM and happily 
accepted to fill the position for another two years. When the Stewards Committee 
was created, I immediately offered to champion the cause. The Stewards 
Committee meets every second month. We had two meetings over the summer 
during which we outlined our mandate*. We will be launching a series of steward 
courses in September. We have reached out to the RVPs to find out what they need 
from the committee. We are also working hard to revamp and update the steward’s 
corner on the NCR website. The committee set a lot of goals and as the champion I 
fully intend to meet them all during my term.  

As an elected member at large, I am committed to represent this region to the best 
of my abilities and to attend every meeting. I have briefed my component President 
on the current and future activities. As an executive of the NCR, I participated in 
varied discussions throughout my term and will continue to fulfill the requirements 
of the position until the end of my term and beyond.  

In solidarity, 

Mike Chartrand 


